
Each year, at least $50 million taxpayer dollars are diverted from 
genuine healthcare needs in Ontario like hiring doctors, nurses and 
treating autistic children. Instead, your money is being funneled to 
pay for elective abortions. It’s time to delist abortion from OHIP as a 
medically unnecessary procedure. Join a Defund Abortion Rally at your 
provincial MPP’s local constituency office. The Ontario-wide rallies will 
be held simultaneously with rallies in several other provinces.
 
Will you be a part of this taxpayer liberation movement?

To get involved call (800) 730-5358 x.238, email alissa@clife.ca or visit www.CampaignLifeCoalition.com/defundON

All 107 MPP constituency 
offices across Ontario (see 
web for listing)
11AM-12Noon


